
Friday, December 6, 2024 at 

6:00 p.m.   

If your child would like to participate in the  

Miracle on Main Street parade please do the 

following!  

 

This form is for Amherst School Grades:  Pre-K—3 

“Draw & color a picture of a Christmas Tree on the back of this sheet!”  
This is the only registration that will be accepted.  

  

Child’s Name:_____________________________________________________________  
  

Age:______School:_________________________________________________________  
  

Teacher’s Name:_______________________________________________Grade:______  
  

Phone Number:____________________________________________________________  
  

Parent’s Name:_____________________________________________________________  
  

It is required that there is an adult to accompany each family’s child/children. This will make 

getting off the bus smoother. How many people will be riding from your family? ________  
 

Parents, by submitting your child’s drawing, you are agreeing that YOU and your child(ren) will be 

riding the bus in the Miracle on Main Street parade on Friday, December 6, 2024.    
  

Parent’s Signature:___________________________________________________________  
  

Form must be mailed or dropped off to the M.S.A. Office located at 255 Park Ave. by Friday, November  

15, 2024 (if office is closed, please put your form through the mail slot on the front door).   

  

All entries will be notified by telephone the week before the event with instructions for the parade as they 

are expected to participate.  For more information, please call Joni at (440) 864-2980 or Teresa at (440) 

984-6709. Thank you.   

LETTERS FROM SANTA  
There is a special mailbox located at Main Street Amherst on the front steps at 255 Park Avenue.  

Have your child write a letter to Santa with the following information: their name, age, gender, a 

friend’s name, what they are asking for this year, sibling name(s) and return address. We ask 

that an adult print the name and address so that we are able to read it correctly. All letters need to 

be received into the special mailbox by Friday, December 6th at 9am in order to receive before 

Christmas. The mailbox will remain outside, but no return letters will take place after the 6th. 

Thank you and Happy Holidays. 


